To:
2020 Joint NW/SW Regional Conference Committee Chairs/Co-chairs
From:
Naomi and Gayle
Re:
2020 Joint NW/SW Regional Conference Budget
The IVP’s of the NW and SW Regions are currently in the process of developing the budget for the 2020 Conference.  Since you are most aware of the financial needs of your committee, we ask for your assistance in determining the appropriate budget allocation.  Your request will be shared with the IVP’s.  They will then submit their budget proposal to International.
Thank you so much for your timely help in this matter.

COMMITTEE ______________________________________________
REQUESTED BUDGET ALLOCATION ​​​​_________________________
Rationale​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​___________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
Please email your request by October 10, 2019 to Gayle at wahiawa1@hotmail.com.   Thank you.
